Unlock \$10,000 in December With Your Donation

Dear Friends.

We have some very exciting news to share with you...in honor of our 55th Anniversary, our Board of Directors has pledged to match every donation we receive in December, up to \$10,000.

With your donation, you can unlock an additional \$10,000 to help protect the rivers of Illinois.

Our network is growing every day because of people like you, who value science, understand the dangers of climate change, and cherish our rivers and natural places. Our members want to do everything they can to ensure we all have access to clean water and natural areas that are vital to human health and places of peace and rejuvenation.

If you are in a financial position to do so, we are asking you to please make a donation today because we have a lot of work to do in 2023.

We have made great progress the past few years to make Illinois a leader in meeting the climate change crisis head on through the Climate & Equitable Jobs Act (CEJA).

But our work is never done. We are up against big polluting industries with deep pockets and an unconscionable willingness to pollute our rivers, destroy wildlife habitat, degrade the land, and deny that climate change threatens every one of us.

To make matters worse, our bedrock laws like the Clean Water Act are being attacked at the Supreme Court level. That is why it is even more critical to act at the local and statewide level.

With your help, PRN is fighting back against the assault on the environment, like the decadelong fight to stop the Bulldog Coal Mine that threatened the Salt Fork River in Vermillion County. We must continue to fight for our rivers because if we don't, who will?

We have ambitious goals for 2023, but we cannot achieve them without your support.

Thank you,

The staff of Prairie Rivers Network

Your Donation Can Help Unlock An Additional \$10,000 To Protect Our Rivers.

Give for the First Time - Renew Your Membership - Make an Extra Donation - Every Dollar Counts!